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2020 Local Government Elections – Mail-in Ballot Procedure 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the proposed amendments to Bylaw No. 8191, The Election Bylaw, 2012, as 

outlined in the report of the City Clerk dated July 20, 2020, be approved; 
2. That the City Solicitor’s Office be directed to amend Bylaw No. 8191, The Election 

Bylaw, 2012; and 
3. That City Council consider Bylaw No. 9717, The Election Amendment Bylaw, 2020. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on July 20, 2020, 
considered a report of the City Clerk regarding the above. 
 
In order to comply with the requirements of The Local Government Election Act, 2015, 
that a general election bylaw be passed at least 90 days before the general election, the 
City Solicitor has prepared Bylaw No. 9717, in anticipation of City Council adopting 
recommendations 1 and 2 above.  Your Committee therefore requests consideration of 
the attached bylaw at this meeting. 
 
Attachments 

 Report of the City Clerk dated July 20, 2020  
 Bylaw No. 9717, The Election Amendment Bylaw, 2020 


